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School Calendar

12/08 Christmas Program Postcards . . ) )
I L bl el Are you traveling over the holidays? The 7th & 8th grade History Class is

exams collecting postcards from around the country for the history bulletin board. So

12/20 Field Trip far we have Alaska, Hawaii, Michigan, Minnesota, lowa, Missouri, Kansas,

12;;;/’:’3'1f/gzychristmas Break Texas and South Dakota. We accept duplicates too! Please help us fill our
bulletin board with postcards from around our beautiful country! Thank you

(No School)
01/05 School Resumes from the 7th & 8th graders.

Canned Food Drive

Martin Bussing Thank you to everyone who participated in our canned food drive, we brought
Unavailable in 674 cans! Here are some pictures of the students enjoying their prize
Wednesday 12/14 PM
Thursday 01/05 AM & PM
Friday 01/06 AM & PM
Wednesday 01/11 PM

donuts.

Hot Lunch
Wednesday 11/30
Chili and Crackers
Friday 12/02
Corndog w/ Chips
Wednesday 12/07

Chicken Patty w/ Chips .
Friday 12/05 Christmas Program

Pizza w/lce Cream Our Christmas program will be Thursday December 8th, at 6:30PM. We invite
Wednesday 12/14 Family and Friends to join us as we explore with the shepherds, wisemen, and
Baked Potato Bar the little town of Mayerville how amazing the birth of Christ was! The students
are working hard at learning the traditional Christmas carols along with some
new versions of older tunes.

Newsletter Information .

Deadline is 7 P.M. Wednesday Reminder

Send submissions to There will be no Poinsettias allowed in the building this year as a safety
Newsletter@EastMartin.org precaution due to a severe allergy.
The Newsletter will be

published biweekly

East Martin Christian School
516 118th Avenue ~ Martin, Ml 49070

269-672-5722
Office@EastMartin.org



WE ARE THANKFUL

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ
Jesus for you.” (1 Thessalonians 5:16-18).

We are heading into one of the most wonderful — and busy — times of the year. The harvest has been gath-
ered in, and we have seen God’s provision for us once again. We will soon move into the Advent season
where we expectantly wait for the coming of the Christ Child. And this week as we celebrate Thanksgiving,
we are reminded to take stock of all that we have been given.

At East Martin Christian School, it has certainly been another year of marvelous blessings! We are thankful
for so much — our dedicated and talented staff, our amazing volunteers, the tremendous support from the
larger school family, and of course the beautiful spirit of the children that we get to work with!

And while Thanksgiving is a great time to consider all that God has done for us, the Apostle Paul indicates in
closing his first letter to the church at Thessalonica that the principle of thanksgiving and rejoicing is one
that should be applied to our lives “in all circumstances” — not just one day out of the year. Indeed, we who
are followers of Christ know that no matter our current circumstances, there is always a “bright side”.

During this season, as we offer prayers of thanksgiving to God, we are also reminded that we are depend-
ent on God for all things, because every “good and perfect gift” is from God (James 1:17) — every breath,
every meal, every ray of sunshine is from His bountiful hand. Even in the busyness of the holiday season,
may we take the time to slow down and truly give thanks to God for the countless blessings He provides.







